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31st October 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: School Disco 

On Wednesday 15th November 2023 we will be holding our annual Disco. Students in all houses in 

Years 7, 8 and 9 are invited to come and dance the night away from 6:00–8.00pm. 

We will have dance competitions throughout the night, where prizes and treats can be won. In 

addition, there will be a tuck shop if students wish to bring in some money. Can we request no notes 

just loose change please? 

Should your young person want to attend this event, please pay the admission fee of £3 via 

ParentPay this will also include your consent to attend the Disco If paying via cash, please have your 

young person collect a consent slip from Student Services and return this completed before the 

event. 

Please ensure that you make suitable arrangements for your child to be collected after the event. 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s Head of House at school or via email. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss S Banks  
Head of Dragon House  
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